
    

July 2022  

Newsletter  

LOCATION 

102 West Third 
Street 

Phone: 815-625-
1370  
 

LIBRARY HOURS 
 

Monday & Tuesday 

9 AM-8 PM 

Wednesday-Friday 

9 AM-5 PM 
 

Saturday  

9 AM-1 PM 
 

Closed 

Monday, July 4 
 

Curbside Pickup  
Monday-Friday 
9 AM - 4 PM 

If you would like to 
receive our newsletter 

by email, please fill 
out this form —> 

Programs at a glance: 
Dungeons & Dragons: Mondays 3:30-7:30 PM 

Teen Game Night: Tue, July 12, 5:30-7:30 PM 

See inside for Children’s Programs! 
 

Email:  

Director: Jennifer.Slaney@sterlingpubliclibrary.org 

Children’s: Abbigail.McWilliams@sterlingpubliclibrary.org 

Young Adult: Beth.Dettman@sterlingpubliclibrary.org 

Adult Services: Ben.Knapp@sterlingpubliclibrary.org 

FIND US ONLINE 

Facebook: Sterling Public Library 

YouTube: Sterling Public Library 

TikTok: @sterlingpubliclibrary 

Website: www.sterlingpubliclibrary.org 











Mark your calendar for next month! 

Friday, August 12, 5-10 pm.  Open to all teens 

6th-12th grade. Pick up a permission slip and 

turn it in by August 8 to register. 







The Sterling Public Library will again be a site for Let’s Feed our Children.  

Free lunches will be available for pickup on the north side of the library from 

12-12:30pm each Wednesday from June 1 through August 10.  No 

paperwork or registration required. 

If you haven't filled 

out our Adult 
Services survey yet, 

please scan the QR code 

and do it! We are looking 
for ideas for programs in 

the future. If you'd 

rather, you can pick up a 

paper copy at the library.  

The Sterling Public Library 
will be at the Twin City 

Farmer’s Market on July 9, 
16, & 23. In addition to 

having information about 
the library, we will be able to 

register people for library 
cards and check books out. 

Come see us!  



Sterling Public Library 
102 West Third Street 
Sterling, Illinois 61081 

Did you know that elevator components should be updated after thirty 
years?  The library’s elevator was installed in 1986, so it will be 
getting an upgrade this coming fall.  The library recently applied for 
and received a grant from the Illinois Secretary of State/State 
Librarian Jesse White in the amount of $111,000 to help with a 
portion of the projected costs.  We are accepting bids and, hopefully, 
will start the project in late August or early September. The project 
will require the elevator to be out of service part of the time, but we 
will be sure to let the public know in advance to limit the 
disruption. Watch for notifications about this on the library’s 
Facebook and webpage. For those who cannot access the library 
without the elevator, (or would just prefer to not come in) we are still 
providing curbside service Monday—Friday, 9am—4pm.  


